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Dear Leana,

As a resident of Stevenson, I oppose the extension of the Single Family Detached Dwelling (SFDD)
moratorium renewal Ordinance 2020-1157 by the Stevenson City Council and any consideration of the
proposed ZON2020-01 Amendment by the Stevenson Planning Commission. Until such time as an urgent
need be established and full public comment pursuant to current Washington State Public Meeting Act
General Guidance parameters for open public comment can be met these issues should be tabled.

Thank You,
Thomas Sikora
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